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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Appointment of Voluntary Administrators 

John Park, Ben Campbell, and Kelly-Anne Trenfield of FTI Consulting (“the Voluntary Administrators”) 
give notice that on 29 June 2022 they were appointed Joint and Several Voluntary Administrators of 
Collection House Limited (ASX:CLH) by the Board of Directors pursuant to Section 436A of the 
Corporations Act 2001 (Cth). 

The Voluntary Administrators are continuing to operate the business on a “business as usual” basis 
while they explore options for a restructure and recapitalisation of the Company. 

 

Contact Details 

For further information, enquiries can be directed as follows: 

 

Media Enquiries Creditor and Supplier Enquiries 
Stuart Carson 
Strategic Communications 
FTI Consulting 
T: +61 2 8298 6116 
E: Stuart.Carson@fticonsulting.com 

T: +61 7 3225 4900 
E: CollectionHouse@fticonsulting.com 
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